## Pan American Round Table of Texas

## State Historian's Report

## March 24, 2018

## State Director's Meeting, San Marcos, Texas

At the 2017 Pan American Round Tables of Texas State Convention, I accepted the position of State Historian. After our 2017 State Director's Meeting, I sent an email to every table director asking for copies of their 2017-2018 yearbooks and pictures of their events for our historical purposes.

I have received wonderful pictures from a few of our tables, which include Conroe, McAllen, Brownsville I, Austin and a Christmas picture from the Ft. Worth table. I would like to give kudos to the Conroe table for all their monthly pictures and explanation of each picture after each monthly meeting.

The tables who have sent yearbooks to me are:

El Paso, Alamo-San Juan-Pharr, Austin, Brownsville I, Rio Grande City/Roma, Conroe, San Antonio, Del Rio, Beeville and Eagle Pass, who sent an electronic copy.

I have not received yearbooks from:

Brownsville II, Corpus Christi, Dallas III, Edinburg, Ft. Worth, Houston, Laredo, McAllen, Odessa and San Benito/Harlingen.

As you have seen, I have provided a digital picture frame of the pictures I have received. Most of the pictures are from the last State Convention and State Director's meeting, the Texas Senate Resolution and Reading of the Resolution, and many pictures of wonderful events from your tables.

It is a pleasure to serve as your historian. I am truly impressed by all your good work and initiatives. After I receive your pictures, I keep saying, "Wow! What an interesting and fun meeting! I wish I had been there!"

I would like to encourage your tables to continue to send pictures and events to me for electronic safekeeping and for our scrapbook, so that future generations can see what we have done.

Respectfully submitted,

Carmen Guerra

State Historian

Pan American Round Tables of Texas

"One for All and All for One"

"Una Para Todas y Todas Para Una"